
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
 
Please be advised that the Southeast Water Coalition “SEWC” Board Meeting scheduled for 
Thursday, October 3, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 
 
SEWC’s next Board Meeting will be held on Thursday, December 5, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Location:  Norwalk Arts & Sports Complex 
Sproul Room 
13000 Clarkdale Avenue 
Norwalk, CA 90650 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted on: September 26, 2024 

 
 
 
 


